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Visiting the nursery
During this time of booming business that we are experiencing, we 
ask you for the following in order to assist you better. Please be 
sure to send your driver with a complete list of all of the materials 
that are needed to be picked up. We have seen many customers 
have to make several trips to our nursery because items were not 
loaded on the truck due to incomplete material lists.

Please also send your driver in a vehicle appropriate for the 
material being picked up. We are very good at loading material, 
even into odd vehicles. But we have had to turn down a few 
customers who have made requests for loading that were simply 
unsafe.

And as always, when you bring your clients to Christensen’s, 
please remind your clients that they are welcome at our nursery 
with you. However, they need to leave their children and pets at 
home. We want your experience at Christensen’s to always be a 
positive one, and we are not designed to accommodate children at 
our facility.

Thank you for choosing Christensen’s Plant Center to fulfill your 
plant and hardscape needs. I look forward to seeing all of you soon.

Gracias!

Antonio

Antonio Vigil
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